
1st Chilwell and Attenborough AGM 2018 

27th June 2018 

PRESENT:  Pamela Glover, Richard Short, Connor Lynch, Gabby Furness, Paul Bradley & 134 parents 
and adults from the group. 
 
1.   Welcome 

Pam welcomed all attendees and conveyed his thanks to everyone who came this afternoon for 
the meeting and their continued support for 1st Chilwell and Attenborough Scouts. 

 
 
2.   Apologies for absence:  Paul Swift, James Marsh 
 
 
3.   Minutes of the last AGM – 2017 

Accepted and proposed by Pamela Glover and seconded by Gabby Furness.   
 
4.   Treasures report and accounts for 2017/2018 

The treasurer's report and accounts are available in the booklet and have been formally adopted 
into the minutes of this AGM. - proposed by Pamela Glover and seconded by Paul Bradley. 

 
5.  Reports 

The Chairperson’s report and financial statements was taken as read and formally approved. 
Proposed by Harley Glover-Newson, seconded by Gabby Furness. 

6.  Trustees 
 
    The Group Scout Council approved the Acting GSL’s nomination of Pamela Glover as group 
chairperson.  
 
   Sandra Taylor was elected as Group Secretary. 
 
   Richard Short was elected as Group Treasurer. 
 
    James Marsh, Louise Gould and Lee Wray were elected onto the committee. Proposer Paul 
Newson.  
 
   The GSL’s nominations of Bekah Dowd, Mick Thompson and Di Plumbley were accepted by the 
Group Scout Council. 
 
   Gabby Furness and Paul Bradley expressed that they wanted to be Trustees. 
 
7.   Presentations 
       

   The section leaders presented some awards. Aden Glover-Newson spoke about the Jamboree. 

9.   DC Speech 
    
   Simon Clarke from South West Notts Scouts gave a speech from the district. 
 



The meeting was then closed by Connor Lynch and Pamela Glover. 


